Meeting of the Police Committee of the Lexington City Council
Monday, December 13, 2010

The meeting of the Police Committee of the Lexington City Council was called to order at 6:40 PM by
Police Committee Chairman Hank Brill.

Roll call was taken finding the following present: Alderman Brill, Alderman Miller, Police Chief Dave
Schneider and Mayor John Mohr. Alderman Fiero was absent.

The meeting agenda was posted and indicated intentions to review police department business.

The agenda for the meeting:

1.

Police Chief Dave Schneider updated he was still trying to get the K-9 search of the school. The
unit did arrive on Tuesday, December 14, 2010 to do the search. No items were found during the
search

All the charges related to ICOP have been dropped.

A revised proposal for the part time pay scale was sent to our attorney to use in talks with ICOP.
To date there has been no response.

Dave Schneider had to go to court for a residential burglary.

In the future the city will get all the information on Sex offender in the city and will make SRO
checks.

The meeting adjourned at 6:55 PM.
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